
From: Sheets (Purchasing), Mike <william.m.sheets@wv.gov> 
Date: Fri, Feb 4, 2022 at 3:16 PM 
Subject: Fwd: Emergency Purchase Solar Salt 
To: Whittaker, Frank M <frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov>, Lyle, Tara L 
<tara.l.lyle@wv.gov>, James, Kristy E <kristy.e.james@wv.gov> 
Cc: Totten, Mark L <mark.l.totten@wv.gov> 
 
 
Kristy, 
 
Your emergency is approved for a one time purchase.  This approval is not for the 
named vendor, rather, it is for the remediation of the emergency situation.  Please follow 
emergency purchasing procedures as found in the Handbook and follow up with 
documentation for award within thirty days. 
 
Regards, 
Mike 
 
W. Michael Sheets 
Director 
WV Purchasing Division 
2019 Washington Street, East 
Charleston, WV 25305 
 
Phone: (304) 558-0492 
Fax:      (304) 558-4115 
 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: James, Kristy E <kristy.e.james@wv.gov> 
Date: Fri, Feb 4, 2022 at 3:02 PM 
Subject: Emergency Purchase Solar Salt 
To: Mike M Sheets (Purchasing) <William.M.Sheets@wv.gov>, Frank M Whittaker 
<frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov>, Tara L Lyle <Tara.L.Lyle@wv.gov> 
 

Good afternoon, 
 
Please find attached a request for approval to proceed with an Emergency Purchase for 
Solar Salt because the contract vendor is unable to provide us with salt meeting the 
contract specifications. The salt is too fine and it is clogging up our brine systems.  We 
have identified a vendor that has solar salt on hand that will meet our specifications. 
This is an emergency because we are unable to treat the roads properly and are 
expecting more bad weather over the weekend. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or if you need additional information. I am 
not in the office but you can call me at 304/543-1776. 



 
Thank you 
 
Kristy James 
WV DOT   
Procurement Officer 
304/414-7104 
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